NOTIFICATION OF CLOSING A

TOWN or COUNTY ROAD

To the Town Clerk of the Town of Hornellsville
COUNTY OF STEUBEN

STATE OF NEW YORK

County Route 68, in the Town of Hornellsville, will be closed to all
traffic from Honey Run Road to, Olin Road, on Monday, September 30th
thru Thursday, October 10th, 2024, from at 8:00 am to 3:00 pm each

day. The road will be closed in order to replace crossover pipes.

There will not be an onsite detour. Cfclégzz

ERIC ROSE, COMMISSIONER OF PUBLIC WORKS

DATED: G-\1-24
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cc: Town Supervisor - Danny Broughton
Town Highway Superintendent - Jason Emo
Town Clerk - Jessica LaFrance
County Legislator - Brian Schu
County Manager - Jack Wheeler
Steuben County Sheriff - James L. Allard
Steuben County Emergency Services - Tim Marshall, Ken Forenz
911 Enhanced - Nick Snyder
Steuben County Office for the Aging - Amanda Ford
Pro Action - Laura Rossman
NYS Police
NYS Dept. of Transportation - Traffic & Safety Department -
John McCumiskey
Structures Department - Bradley Gates, Matt Hayes, Betsy Smith
Local School(s) - Hornell CSD
Local Post Office - Hornell
Professional Engineers - Nathan Holmes and Steve Catherman
Deputy Commissioner - Todd Housel
Associate Engineer - Jim Risley
Bridge Supervisor - Dave VanFleet
District Supervisors - Dan Olevnik and Tim Leonard
MEO Supervisor - James Willis



